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Re: Waste Water Discharge Licence Applications 

Dear Ms Kirrane 

I am to refer to your letter of 16 May 20 12 received by the Agency on 18 May in relation to a number 
of Waste Water Discharge licence applications. 

D043.5-01 Ballinode Wastewater Treatment Plant, CO Monaghan 
The Agency has no record of receiving a submission from Inland Fisheries Ireland. 

As the licence has now issued a decision on this application, your submission cannot 
be considered. If you have any concerns on this wastewater treatment plant, these 
should be directed to the Agency's Office of Environmental Enforcement. All 
documentation in relation to the licence application is available to view on the 
Agency's website. 

D0264-0 1 Dromiskin Wastewater Treatment Plant, CO Louth 
The Agency has no record of receiving a submission from Inland Fisheres Ireland. 

Your letter dated 4"' October 2010 will now be treated as a submission on this 
application. 
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considered as a submission on the application. This submission is available to view 
on the Agency's website. An email issued to blackrock(i2fisheriesireland.ie on 29''' 
March 2012 acknowledging receipt of this submission. Due to a techrucal fault t h s  
acknowledgement is not appearing on the web, but our IT department is working on 
this problem. 

I trust the above is of some assistance to you. 

Yours sincerely 

oeleen Keavey 
Office of Climate, Licensing and Resource Use 


